
Nursery Diary. Week ending 16.10.2020 

The children have settled well and  are learning all the nursery     
routines. 

 This week in RE we have been talking about how important it is 
to have a name. We have been using our name station to add 
our special name to our paintings and work. 

 We have been learning to say our morning and evening prayer 
and make the sign of the cross. 

 We have talked about who we are and our favourite activities. 

 In maths we have been enjoying counting rhymes adding 1 more 
on or taking 1 away 

 We have made shape people using circles, squares, triangles 
and rectangles. 

 We are all trying hard to put on our own coats to play outside 
and if you could practise this skill at home that would be    
helpful. 

 Remember hot meals are on offer for lunch next week and Mrs 
Lake is looking forward to our telephone conversations on  
Monday. 

                           Have a great weekend! 

                        Mrs Lake  and Mrs Sibbet 


